Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

62-304.406
Aucilla River Basin TMDLs.

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces the cancellation of a previously noticed rulemaking workshop.
DATE AND TIME: Formerly: June 29, 2016, 10:00 a.m., CANCELLED
PLACE: Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Marjory Stoneman Douglas Building, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of the June 29, 2016 Wacissa River and Wacissa Springs Group TMDL rule workshop. This rulemaking workshop, which was noticed in the Florida Administrative Register, Volume 42, Number 114, June 13, 2016, has been cancelled. The workshop will be rescheduled at a later time. When rescheduled, a notice of that workshop will be published in the Florida Administrative Register. 

For more information, you may contact: Richard Hicks, PG Administrator, Ground Water Management Section, MS 3575, Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 or by calling (850)245-8229.
